CLRC Executive Committee Meeting (DRAFT)
August 2, 2006
2:00 p.m.

Canastota Public Library
Attending:  Bob Brown, Betsy Elkins, Steve Frisbee, Ann Harris, Penelope Klein

Excused:  Barbara Grimes
I. Approval of Minutes from May 18, 2006
M (Bob)/S/A

II. Financial Reports

Betsy, chair of the Finance Committee, reported that the Finance Committee has met and reviewed the check and deposit register, and also the financial reports, which will be sent to the Board for its next meeting.  There has been a problem with the American Express bill, resulting in not only a finance charge, but also an annual fee.  This card will be cancelled and Visa cards will be issued at no charge through HSBC.  Penelope will soon be asking for bids for the 2007-08 audit.  
III. Executive Director’s Report

In addition to her written report, Penelope talked about her ongoing search for an intern to work on the CLRC web site.  She is hopeful that the pool of students will increase as the new semester begins.  The Delivery Committee has met, but has not yet reached a consensus about a recommendation.  The Academic roundtable participants expressed an interest in the UPS option.  
IV. Approval of Board Agenda

The proposed agenda was approved (with the addition of the annual meeting) for Thursday, August 17 at 2:00 at the Minoa Library.  M (Betsy), S, A
V. Old Business

Annual meeting  This event will be held at the Oneida Mansion House on Thursday, October 5.  The speaker, Stephen Cohen from PubSub, will speak on building community with all types of libraries.  His cost will be underwritten by Polaris.   The meeting will be new and improved, consisting of mansion hour tours, lunch, raffles, and entertainment.  Penelope is continuing to work on the details, including lots of publicity.
CLRC IT position  Penelope is working to develop a way to provide technology services to CLRC member libraries through subcontracting with an established provider.  

VI. New Business

Personnel Manual/Organizational Chart   After discussion of various topics and a review of the job descriptions, the Executive Committee recommends approval to the full board at its next meeting.  M (Bob), S, A  Special thanks to Penelope for working to put this together in such a timely manner.  

New Mission Statement  The CLRC staff has been working on a mission statement that is more succinct than the current one.  It is still under construction and the Executive Committee members will also make some recommendations.  All agreed that it is not easy and there are varying definitions of a mission statement.  The staff is also working on vision and values statements.  
Web design proposal  Penelope presented the Eagle Newspaper proposal for design of the CLRC web page.  This will be discussed at the next full board meeting.  

Training lab proposal  Penelope presented her plan for the refurbishment of the training lab, which includes using some of the supplemental state money received for the new budget year.  There was some discussion about the laptops and their ability to support the new Windows product, due out in 2007.  The Executive Board expressed support for the training lab and expense up to $1200 for each laptop.  Penelope will also explore the option of leasing the equipment.  

“Just in Time Training Proposal”  Penelope explained that she has recruited the Just in Time business to provide MS training classes, using RBDB funds.  
VII. Date of next meeting:  Monday, September 18, 2:30 at CLRC with Finance Committee, followed by Executive Comm. meeting 
VIII. Adjournment
The meeting was adjourned at 4:20.  M (Bob)/S/A

Respectfully submitted,

Ann Harris, Secretary    
